
The Parish of St Mary the Virgin, Nunthorpe  

 
Sunday 14th September, Patronal Festival 
10:00 am      Eucharist with Baptism       Church 
4:00 pm        Environment Service          Kirklevington 
5:30 pm        Evensong                     Church 
 
Evening readings: Ps. 132, Song of Songs 2:1-7, 
Acts 1:6-14.  
 

This week in the Parish:  

Mon 15th Sept 1:30 pm            Funeral            Church 
Wed 17th Sept 10:00am          Eucharist          Church 
Thu 18th Sept 10:00 am       Pram Service            Hall 
Thu 18th Sept 7:30 pm                PCC              Church 

 

Aumbry Candle 

The Aumbry Candle is kindly sponsored by Tony 
Grierson in memory of Laureen. 

 
The funeral of (Margaret) Joan Wem will take place 
on Monday, 15th September at 1:30 pm in church 
 
The funeral of Sybil Ginty will be held in church on 
Thursday 25th September at 11am. 
 

Coffee Morning: Saturday, 
27th September is the date 
for the Macmillan Coffee 
Morning, which will take 
place at St. Mary’s Church 
Hall, 10 am – 12 noon. 
Please come and support 
this worthy cause! For more 

information please contact Sue on 07568 382087. 
Sue Cox. 
 
 
Stokesley Deanery’s annual Environment Service 
will take place today at 4 pm in the church of St. Martin 
and St. Hilary, Kirklevington. 
 
Oasis: This term we will be reading “Attentive to God: 
Being aware of God’s presence in daily life” by Tony 
Horsfall. Oasis meets on Wednesday evenings at the 
Church restarting on Sept 17th for informal discussion, 
prayer and delicious cake. For more information, 
please contact Janet Barker (01642 324319) 
 

St Mary’s Festival Choir  
It’s good to welcome the choir back this morning after 
the summer break. The choir help to support our 
worship and usually sing at festival services and the 
4th Sunday Evensong. They are a friendly bunch and 
are always looking for new people to join them. You 
don’t need to be able to read music. If you would like 
to know more, please speak to Andy Devine (organist) 
or Graham Hinton (choirmaster). The next rehearsal is 
on Friday 19th September at  6:30pm. Tessa Stephens 
 
 

 

 

For prayer and reflection this week: 

 
This Sunday, the Diocese of York prays: 
Almighty God you search us and know us: may we rely 
on your strength and rest on you in weakness, now 
and in all our days, through Jesus Christ our Lord. 
 We also pray for the Church of South America. 
 
Those seeking comfort and healing, or who have 
requested prayer:  
We pray for Becky, Edytha B, Joan L, Stephanie C, 
Helen B, Madge M, Basil E, Marie H, Vera C, Liz B, 
Jess, Evelyn & Keith B, Mary H, Diana W, and Amy R.  
 
We pray for Emilio Morrell who is being baptised today, 
asking that God will bless him and his family as he is 
welcomed into the church. 
 
We give thanks for the life of Joan Wem and we pray 
for her family and friends as they prepare for her 
funeral on Monday. 
We also give thanks for the life of Sybil Ginty and pray 
for Sandra, Jillian and the family. 
We pray for the family of Margaret Ward, whose ashes 
were buried here at St Mary’s yesterday. 
 
Years Mind: We remember with thanksgiving: Sarah 
Burford, Ethel Rushford, Ian Porter, Audrey Smith, 
Joan Brown, Halcyone Purvis, Frances  Hill, Marjorie 
Bland, Karen Weschenfelder, James Smith, Beryl 
Hempston, Ralph Mullins, Beryl Parker, Bessie Henry, 
Kathleen Smith, Ellen Griffin, Barbara Pette, Norma 
Charlton, Rosalind Sheffield, Mary Rutherford, Barbara 
McGuigan, Mary Parker, George Newitt, Stanley 
Thompson, Betty Fowler, Yvonne Johnson and Stuart 
Cooper. May all whom we remember rest in peace and 
rise in glory! 
 
Next Sunday:   
Sunday 21st September, 14th Sunday after Trinity 
10:00 am Eucharist   Church 
11:45 am Baptism  Church 
12:30 pm Baptism  Church 
5:30 pm Eucharist  Church 
 
 

Vicar: Revd. Tessa Stephens. 
01642 285413. Email: tessa.stephens@btinternet.com 
 
Churchwardens: David Young (01642 318522) and 
Janet Barker (01642 324319) 
 
Administrator and bulletin: Liz Taylorson.  
01642 973299 E-mail: stmarysparish@hotmail.co.uk  
Mon., Wed., and Thurs. 9am – 1 pm. 
 
Associate Priest and Hospital Chaplain: Revd. Lisa 
Opala: Lisa is in the parish on Sundays. E-mail 
lisaopala@gmail.com  
 
Website www.stmarys-nunthorpe.org : Bill Colombi 
E-mail bill.colombi@gmail.com 
 
Safeguarding Officer: Linda Smith, 07989 172865 
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